
 From: Danielle Carne < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 9:25 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners: 

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 



Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,
Danielle Carne 

 From: Kenny Stevenson < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 9:31 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not



police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Kenny Stevenson
-- 

Check out:

twitter.com/kennygstevenson 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fkenn
ygstevenson&data=05%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C9aa291d7033846aa0f2a08da
6e5b228a%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637943634946323782%7CUnknown%7
CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C30
00%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MRhz0BDtBPraVZ3CdhAfVG2DGkLQWoYiveFDDw03KmY%3D&reserved=0> 
www.kennygstevenson.com 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kennygstevenso
n.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C9aa291d7033846aa0f2a08da6e5
b228a%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637943634946323782%7CUnknown%7CTW
FpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%
7C%7C%7C&sdata=9jfYrfzOgmAGvm4Hd3rrSypMw%2BNQtieIYUl4xZIE5DA%3D&reserved=0> 

 From: Lizabeth Belli < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 9:35 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPC Fails;  lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 



councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org; Lulu 
Biazus; Anisa Charucksiri; Megan Heiser; Emilie Rosanvallon

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022 

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 
Signed,
Lizabeth Belli

Lizabeth Belli she/her/hers
 < > 



#CareFirst

 From: Jayme Kusyk < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 9:46 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  



On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Jayme Kusyk

 From: michele dumont < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 9:56 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

How can you sleep at night, how can you live with yourselves?? You continually seek 
no consequences or solutions for the continuous killings of Angelenos - it breaks my



heart and I suffer daily. Please be more human and stop this unnecessary violence, 
especially toward Black people and other people of color. LAPD killed a person in El
Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD this year. Of those 22 
shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There have additionally been
three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no amount of training or 
cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these killings. We demand a 
divestment from police and policing, and an investment in community lives and 
community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, education, job training,
transportation, and health care services. We demand an investment in city 
departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed, 

Dr. Michele Dumont

 From: Christina C. < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:02 AM

 To: Police Commission



 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 



Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Christina C
 From: Marianne Drummond < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:09 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 



and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Marianne Drummond

 From: Zach Sherwin < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:11 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; Queally, James; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; Kate.Cagle@charter.com; 
jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; 
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including Jermaine



Petit, killed in Leimert Park this July 18th. These devastating attacks on the 
disabled community by police must stop. The crisis response line 988 was recently 
launched nationally to provide a resource to folks who are having a mental health 
emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing in this resource, rather than 
spending more money on LAPD? People with mental illness should be able to exist in 
public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting killed by police. We don’t need police
to respond to folks who need help, we need an investment in services that are 
preventative, as well as crisis response that is not police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, which trains cops to “intervene” when 
they see another officer doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic 
requirement of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer
cops including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in 
themselves, and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist
violence of policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE 
program is just more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being 
killed.

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed, 
Zat Shermiff

 From: Magan Wiles < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:12 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:



LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

-- 

magan wiles (she/her)
 From: Harrison Weinfeld < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:18 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 



Fails Lapc; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 



Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Harrison Weinfeld

 From: Camille Sacristan < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:20 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 



devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Camille Sacristan 
LA Resident

 From: J.Stephen Brantley < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:27 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 



Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

J.Stephen Brantley

 From: Mayank Keshaviah < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:28 AM



 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: My Public Comment for the Board of Police Commissioners - 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To the Commissioners,

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training, or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 



and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Disgustedly, 

Mayank Keshaviah 

 From: Jack MacCarthy < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:32 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: Michel Moore; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; CD10Press@lacity.org; 

Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; Kate.Cagle@charter.com; contactcd4@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; 
ericgarcetti@gmail.com; ethics.commission@lacity.org; james.queally@latimes.com; 
jpeltz@knock.la; kevin.rector@latimes.com; lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; 
Richard Tefank; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; Eileen Decker; William J. 
Briggs, II; paul.koretz@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; tips@laist.com; 
wjbriggs@venable.com

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. 

There is no amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will 
stop these killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an 
investment in community lives and community services. We demand funding for housing,
schools, education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We 
demand an investment in city departments and services other than police.

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. 

The crisis response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource 
to folks who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles 
investing in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with 



mental illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of 
getting killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, as
this continuously proves dangerous to the person in crisis. We need an investment in
services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. These training programs in response to the 
actions of killer cops including Derek Chauvin intentionally fail to address the 
real issue: the fundamental racist violence of policing, that seeks to dominate and 
retain social control. The ABLE program is just more funding for police. It will not
prevent people from being killed. Police “reform” never does.

Finally, and this is something we repeat every week, remove the limitation on public
comment, and let every person who calls in and raises their hand, give public 
comment. Members of the communities most affected by policing are by far the most 
knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the matters before the board, and 
about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to hear what they have to say. The 
lives of our community members depend on it. 

Signed,

Jack MacCarthy

 From: Alissa Dean < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:46 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello Commissioners:



Unsurprisingly, LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd 
shooting by LAPD this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has murdered nine people in 
7 months. There have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. 
This behavior CANNOT BE REFORMED. There is no amount of training or cameras on cops 
or in police facilities that will stop these killings. We demand a divestment from 
police and policing, and an investment in community lives and community services! We
demand funding for housing, schools, education, job training, transportation, and 
health care services. We demand an investment in city departments and services other
than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police. Police make things worse, not better in these situations. They have little 
to know training in mental health emergencies.

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Alissa Ceraulo 
Los Angeles, CA

 From: Jessi Jones < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:50 AM

 To: Police Commission



 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022 

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 



Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Jessi Jones 

90004

 From: Greg Irwin < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:58 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 



response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say.

Signed,
Gregory Irwin
90035

 From: Samantha Lappin < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 11:02 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners: 

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There



have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed, 

Sammi Lappin

Storyteller & Educator & Organizer
she/her    

 From: Martha Mack < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 11:04 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 



councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 



Signed,

Martha Mack, MS, RD, CSR 
Dialysis Dietitian

 From: Joelle Nacorda < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 11:24 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: Michel Moore; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; CD10Press@lacity.org; 

Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; Kate.Cagle@charter.com; contactcd4@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; 
ericgarcetti@gmail.com; ethics.commission@lacity.org; james.queally@latimes.com; 
jpeltz@knock.la; kevin.rector@latimes.com; lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; 
Richard Tefank; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; Eileen Decker; William J. 
Briggs, II; paul.koretz@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; tips@laist.com; 
wjbriggs@venable.com

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not



police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Joelle Nacorda

 From: Tiana McKenna < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 11:32 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD this



year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There have
additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no amount of 
training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these killings. 
We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in community 
lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, education, job
training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an investment in city 
departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Sincerely,

Tiana McKenna
Los Angeles 90042

 From: Sarah Bowers < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 12:09 PM

 To: CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; Police Commission; CD10@lacity.org
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; Mayor 
Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; 
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 
wjbriggs@venable.com



 Subject: BOPC Public Comment: 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Board of Commissioners and City Council Members:

As a citizen of Los Angeles District 10 (changed address) I'm writing to submit 
public comments to the LA Police Commission meeting. I'm also cc-ing city council 
members since a) the commission continuously fails to hold LAPD accountable and b) 
my district does not currently have a city council member present at city council 
meetings and votes.

Agenda Item 5A

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? Secondly, these programs are ineffective because the entire police 
department and infrastructure itself is violent -- policing is based on racist 
violence from its white supremacist origins. Policing is about dominating and 
retaining social control over marginalized people. The ABLE program is just more 
funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

General Public Comment: LAPD Helicopters
The amount of helicopters LAPD has and uses is ridiculous. My neighborhood is a safe
neighborhood yet it is constantly being circled by loud noisy helicopters. It is so 
interruptive, annoying, and disruptive, and even this past week the use of LAPD 
helicopters has interfered in interactions between police and civilians, causing 
more confusion and disruption. LAPD does not need 18 helicopters and doesn't not 
need to be spending the amount it does to fuel and fly its helicopters that bring 
more disruption to neighborhoods than anything else. 

General Public Comment: LAPD's Killing Spree
LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

General Public Comment: LAPD is not qualified to answer calls involving those with 
mental illness
LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 



who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.   

General Public Comment: Public Comment Limitations

Finally, remove the limitations on public comment! Members of the communities most 
affected by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects 
of the matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need
to hear what they have to say. 

General Public Comment: LAPC Meeting Time
Why are these meetings held at the same time as City Council and Board of Supervisor
meetings? Can we please change the meeting time so more people can participate in 
the meetings?

Sincerely,
Sarah Bowers

 From:
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 12:12 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 



education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! The best way to keep 
our community safe is to invest in our community, not by investing more in law 
enforcement.

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency. The city of Los Angeles must invest in 
this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD. People with mental illness 
should be able to exist in public (or anywhere) without fear of getting killed by 
police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an 
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Sincerely,
Brad Kaiserman

 From: becca vb < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 12:20 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Garcetti; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; Mayor Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Becca vB
-- 



CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This communication and any attachments may contain 
confidential and privileged information for the use of the designated recipient/s 
named above. Distribution, reproduction or any other use of this transmission by any
party other than the intended recipient/s is prohibited.

 From: Alice Wetterlund < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 12:24 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com;  lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022 

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello- 

LAPD killed a person in my neighborhood, El Sereno on July 22nd. 

This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed 
nine people in seven months. There have additionally been three people who have died
in LAPD custody. There is no amount of training or cameras on cops or in police 
facilities that will stop these killings. We demand a divestment from police and 
policing, and an investment in community lives and community services! We demand 
funding for housing, schools, education, job training, transportation, and health 
care services. We demand an investment in city departments and services other than 
police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not



police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Sincerely concerned, alarmed, and angrily yours,

Alice Wetterlund

 From: Ellie Abrams < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 12:36 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 



community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,
Ellie Abrams 

 From: Lindsay Herz < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 12:43 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,
Lindsay Herz 

-- 

Lindsay Herz
pronouns 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.colorado.edu%
2Fcisc%2Fresources%2Ftrans-queer%2Fpronouns&data=05%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.o



nline%7Cee777aa9fe674df59c0108da6e75e54f%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%
7C637943749883684576%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJ
BTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BnpIFUOkRlxaKud%2BnSfsu4yrdgw5QB
j05qEgYcOjaoM%3D&reserved=0> : she/her or they/them

 From: Cody Sloan < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 12:57 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  



On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Cody Sloan
-- 

Cody Sloan 
Pronouns: he/him/his (what's this? 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fuwm.edu%2Flgbtrc%
2Fsupport%2Fgender-pronouns%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C94901
d9b49c0432c23ee08da6e77e86e%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C63794375852
6730315%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwi
LCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BbeuR8PC8bBNRR3T3I7VAC2VcuN4ngG4oXfYBd6H53Y%3
D&reserved=0> )

 From: Ken Barnard < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 1:09 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; Mayor Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org



 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Ken Barnard
 From: Rachel O'Brien < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 1:18 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 



Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 



and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Rachel
 From: carrie ungerman < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 1:29 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPCFails;  lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; Mayor Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; Paul Krekorian; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; 
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 



killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

carrie ungerman
Community Member, City of LA

 From: Rachel Rosenbloom < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 1:31 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 



attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Rachel Rosenbloom

-- 



Rachel Rosenbloom | She/Her

www.rachel-rosenbloom.com 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rachel-rosenb
loom.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C3e289c42a27043e7fa8908da
6e7c8e64%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637943778499270114%7CUnknown%7
CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C30
00%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2H0FMKufvkdC8Udh7Gggs9dZHDFLdmwYVRjUoYuKY5U%3D&reserved=0> 

 From: Joni Fullard < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 1:40 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: Michel Moore; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; CD10Press@lacity.org; 

Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; Kate.Cagle@charter.com; contactcd4@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; 
ericgarcetti@gmail.com; ethics.commission@lacity.org; james.queally@latimes.com; 
jpeltz@knock.la; kevin.rector@latimes.com; lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; 
Richard Tefank; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; Eileen Decker; William J. 
Briggs, II; paul.koretz@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; tips@laist.com; 
wjbriggs@venable.com

 Subject: Public Comment

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

This is meant for Public Comment. Please upload to public comment

Commissioners,

As you should know by the several email I have sent out I am frequently being harass
and facing extreme violent intimidation by both the Lapd and Lafd. Like I stated in 
past emails this stems from a past employer who spread FALSE  lies about me in 
retaliation. Like I said before I worked at this job for almost five years when 
management changed (both store manger and loss prevention manger) with the shift in 
management the dynamic of the facility  drastically changed. 

I was being targeted seven months after new management appeard. During my almost 
five years working at this job never have I been written up or discipline in any way
shape or form. From my knowledge the assistant manger had problems with the new 
store manager and went on leave because of this. I was accuse of being a disgruntled
when I was actually the one being harass after I had spoken to Hr they retaliated. 
What was told to Lapd was told in retaliation from me reporting them to HR and 



because the absolute lack of proper investigation which I should have been 
interviewed this has been allowed to drag on actually followed me at another job 
about 4 miles from my previous employer. 

So this employer continues to harass and spread lies to people I don’t know putting 
me in a vulnerable position and helpless to correct this problem. When your being 
ignored,gaslit and with no help and lazy bias policing you can’t defend yourself 
against defamation of character so it sat and it eventually followed me to another 
employer. 

Now fast forward the Lapd and Lafd continuely harass and try to intimidate me. They 
use extreme generalization  of my actions (like for example me shopping for 
essentials or taking a walk in my neighborhood or me posting on social media that 
they stalk) as an opportunity to continue harass to me. This is being used as a way 
to obstruct justice and to bully me to remain quiet. They are literally 
surveillance/stalking me like slave patrol. Doing the upmost to avoid accountbilty. 
Lapd harassing me over their inability to investigate correctly and when the 
narrative doesn't swing in the direction they want they just obstruct, suppress, 
oppress and stalk. 

Lapd never transparent if they feel like it might lead to accountability so they 
remained quiet. They are prosecuteing me through predictive policing which has 
stripped and violated my rights. Misusing their power to systematically suppress and
obstruct justice and to keep this out of the court system to protect them fiscally.

I gather because I am a Black Woman and because lapd has a history of racist 
policing they think my story should never hit the light of day. They are completely 
comfortable misusing tax payers money and abusing power to impose the narrative they
see fit (A FALSE NARRATIVE!).
To have to demand justice or to be heard from this commission is belittling and 
demeaning especially since it is called an oversight committee. This commission 
constantly conspires with the lapd in suppressing communities issues with them 
(lapd). 

The same Police Department that miscalculated weight of firework resulting in the 
death of two residents. This is an example, of horrible lazy policing from a 
department that's fully equipped in the state of the art equipment but not in 
cognitive abilities.

Lapd using bare minimum policing to protect themselves in two major ways #1 keep 
quiet about a disaster boatched investigation to avoid accountibily (ie coverup) #2 
obstructing justice by deeming me potential threat. Mind you they've never ever 
asked to speak with me. Never have I stepped a foot in a courtroom about this. I 
believe the since police did have a preexisting relationship with this retail store 
through loss prevention they automatically side with them and forgo an actually 
proper investigation. Bias policing with no transparency has lead to a disgusting 
violation of civil rights a coverup to protect lapd and the city of Los Angeles at 
my expense.

In part I Demand Justice and Freedom. I demand the right to fight for my name in the



court of law. The same courts that saw fit to give January 6th insurrectiont the 
opportunity to defend their names...or are we not giving black women the same 
measure of law.

Signed
Syreeta Joni Fullard

 From: Liz Sommer < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 1:45 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  



On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Elizabeth Sommer 

Los Angeles resident 

 From: Voices For LAPD < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 2:00 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Item for public comment 7-26-22

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To the LAPD BOPC and All Concerned,

On the 7/12/22 weekly meeting of the BOPC a caller self identified as Hiram during 
his rambling racist rant full of racial epithets and profanities attacked previous 
participants in public comment, Betty Ley and Steve Rogers, by saying. "Fuck Betty 
Ley, Fuck Steve Rogers" . At the moment Hiram uttered his attack there was still 
approximately 19-20 seconds left on the time clock. BOPC President Briggs failed to 
intervene and conclude the remarks of the caller and allowed Hiram to use up his 
public comment time.

The BOPC public comment policy stated prior to item 2. public comment at every 
meeting includes , " Public comment is your opportunity to address the BOPC so you 
are free to express your opinion on matters before the Board and to generally 
express when you disagree with other opinions expressed. HOWEVER, DIRECTING YOUR 
COMMENTS TO OTHER INDIVIDUALS WHO HAVE SPOKEN or ATTACKING OTHERS WHO HAVE EXPRESSED
THEIR OPINION, SHALL BE DEEMED OFF TOPIC AND YOUR PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD WILL BE 
CONCLUDED."

Hiram committed a first violation of BOPC public comment policy  with 24 seconds 



remaining when he made a remark about "White people got us two steps from World War 
III". Is that not off topic? The Police Commission President should have concluded 
Hirams comment right at that moment but he did not conclude the comment.   WHY NOT? 

We had two clear violations of BOPC Public Comment policy and no action was taken. 
Not a conclusion of the remark, or a warning or an acknowledgement of the violations
and attacks! 

What is the commenting public to conclude from this? There seems to be a DOUBLE 
STANDARD being practiced by BOPC President Briggs as he does not apply the rules 
uniformly, consistently, impartially and fairly.

This letter is to put the BOPC on notice that a double standard enforcement of BOPC 
public comment policy will not be tolerated and all remedies are being considered. 
Equal treatment is demanded!

Betty Ley and Steve Rogers were verbally attacked with the most vile, violent, 
offensive language and deserve an apology.
The BOPC has to do better. The people of Los Angeles deserve better. ALL the people.

Respectfully,

Steve Rogers
 From: Catherine Safley < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 2:01 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 



killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,
Catherine Safley

 From: Gina Viola < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 2:07 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: weekly lesson in futility - BOPC Pub Com 7/26/22

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 



community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Gina Viola

Gina Viola (she/her/hers 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmedium.com%2Fgend
er-inclusivit%2Fwhy-i-put-pronouns-on-my-email-signature-and-linkedin-profile-and-yo
u-should-too-d3dc942c8743&data=05%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cf3e62ac153
364da6442208da6e81981c%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C6379438001378237
09%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXV
CI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OYWJi0ysdvEp0mUb6M9ePlYugeixvVPaa1GcLfehmrI%3D&reser
ved=0> )

 
<https://ci3.googleusercontent.com/mail-sig/AIorK4yA0V0up16pPy9jXv04fFCMv2N4NemiBdkh
REFUFq2QAd-pOoXoABLk10joTV1Nm_TZEQ3o6Ng> 



Corporate Address:
445 S. Figueroa St.  Suite 3100
Los Angeles, CA 90071
Phone:  888.748.3677
Fax:  213.438.0410
http://www.tradeshowtemps.net 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.tradeshowtemps
.net%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cf3e62ac153364da6442208da6e81
981c%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637943800137823709%7CUnknown%7CTWF
pbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7
C%7C%7C&sdata=JBSGlJk4boC5F2uigZvlm7OvXEJy71%2FkV36It1oCUns%3D&reserved=0> 

*****************

The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and 
thus protected from disclosure. If you have received this communication in error, 
please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your 
computer.  Thank you, Trade Show Temps.

 From: Calvin Starnes < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 2:38 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com;  lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners—

The LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22, the 22nd shooting by LAPD this 
year. Of those 22 shootings, the LAPD has killed nine people in seven months, and 
there have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody



There is no amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will 
stop these killings. I demand divestment from police and policing and investment in 
community lives and community services such as funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. Furthermore, we 
need investments in city departments and services other than the police.

The LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit of Leimert Park on July 18 of this year. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
with a mental health emergency. How is the city of Los Angeles investing in this 
resource versus spending more money on police? People with mental illness should be 
able to exist without fear of getting killed by police. Police should not be 
responding to folks in a mental health emergency. We need investment in proactive 
and preventative services versus the violent and reactive response often associated 
with the LAPD.

On this week’s agenda is the ABLE program, which trains cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? Regardless of when they’re instituted, these training programs fail to 
address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of policing that seeks to 
dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is more funding for police 
masquerading as a reform and will not prevent people from being killed.

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand give public comment. Members of the communities most affected 
by police are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to hear
what they have to say.

Signed,
Calvin Starnes

 From: Lex Ryan < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 2:40 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com;  lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police!

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. This is 
deeply personal for me, as a person with mental illness myself. I deserve dignity 
and respect and safety, just like everyone else does.  These devastating attacks on 
the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis response line 988 was 
recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks who are having a mental 
health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing in this resource, rather
than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental illness should be able to exist
in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting killed by police. We don’t need 
police to respond to folks who need help, we need an investment in services that are
preventative, as well as crisis response that is not police.

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed.

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say.

Signed,
Lex Ryan

 From: Whitzel Blauer < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 4:04 PM

 To: Police Commission; Michel Moore; mayorgaretti@lacity.org; 
eileendeckerethics.commission@lacity.org; dalebonnerethics.commission@lacity.org; 
stevesoboroffethics.commission@lacity.org; wjbriggs@venable.com; 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org



 Subject: Agenda Item #1 missing Critical Data

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 As you are aware I have requested on two separate occasions that Chief Moore 
accurately report on Agenda item #1. As of today Chief Moore has reported to the 
Police Commission twenty one times and has not reported on six of those times, an 
accurate breakdown of the numbers concerning Agenda item #1. It is important to be 
transparent and accurate when speaking to the public, so the public can continue to 
see the trends. 

  When you don't report accurate numbers or don't give the covid numbers the public 
begins to question your motive for doing so. As I have requested I would like the 
covid numbers for the following dates:

                      Total Infections               # vaccinated             # 
unvaccinated 

01/11/22                         
02/08/22
03/15/22
04/12/22
05/17/22
05/24/22
07/14/22

     All of these dates are missing critical data that is necessary to understand 
the covid trends that are going on in your Department. A simple breakdown such as 
the following, Total infections, total of vaccinated and total of unvaccinated that 
equal the sum of the total infections.

  It is very hard to follow when you give a number then begin to speak about the 
number of Officers year to date that were infected, then speak about the number of 
double infections. Please stay consistent when you report on Agenda item #1

     I appreciate each and everyone of you taking the time and reading my concerns.

  Whitzel Blauer 

  
 From: Meg Connor < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 4:06 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 



councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 
of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,



Meg Connor

 From: Kristen Studard < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 4:18 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; Lou Calanche; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, 
II; wjbriggs@venable.com; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; Mayor Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
Kate.Cagle@charter.com; jpeltz@knock.la; CD10Press@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; Councilmember 
Nithya Raman; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; CD10ConstituentServices@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 7/26/2022

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

LAPD killed a person in El Sereno on July 22nd. This is the 22nd shooting by LAPD 
this year. Of those 22 shootings, LAPD has killed nine people in seven months. There
have additionally been three people who have died in LAPD custody. There is no 
amount of training or cameras on cops or in police facilities that will stop these 
killings. We demand a divestment from police and policing, and an investment in 
community lives and community services! We demand funding for housing, schools, 
education, job training, transportation, and health care services. We demand an 
investment in city departments and services other than police! 

LAPD continues to shoot and kill individuals with mental illness, including the 
shooting of Jermaine Petit in his community of Leimert Park this July 18th. These 
devastating attacks on the disabled community by police must stop. The crisis 
response line 988 was recently launched nationally to provide a resource to folks 
who are having a mental health emergency - how is the city of Los Angeles investing 
in this resource, rather than spending more money on LAPD? People with mental 
illness should be able to exist in public (or anywhere!) without fear of getting 
killed by police. We don’t need police to respond to folks who need help, we need an
investment in services that are preventative, as well as crisis response that is not
police.  

On the agenda this week is the ABLE program, training for cops to “intervene” when 
they see a cop doing something harmful. How is this not already a basic requirement 



of the job? These training programs in response to the actions of killer cops 
including Derek Chauvin are an act of violence against the community in themselves, 
and intentionally fail to address the real issue: the fundamental racist violence of
policing, that seeks to dominate and retain social control. The ABLE program is just
more funding for police and it will not prevent people from being killed. 

Finally, remove the limitation on public comment, and let every person who calls in 
and raises their hand, give public comment. Members of the communities most affected
by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. 

Signed,

Kristen Studard
 From: Whitzel Blauer < >
 Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 4:29 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Agenda item #1 missing critical Data

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

As you are aware I have requested on two separate occasions that Chief Moore 
accurately report on Agenda item #1. As of today Chief Moore has reported to the 
Police Commission twenty one times and has not reported on six of those times, an 
accurate breakdown of the numbers concerning Agenda item #1. It is important to be 
transparent and accurate when speaking to the public, so the public can continue to 
see the trends. 

  When you don't report accurate numbers or don't give the covid numbers the public 
begins to question your motive for doing so. As I have requested I would like the 
covid numbers for the following dates:

                      Total Infections               # vaccinated             # 
unvaccinated 

01/11/22                         
02/08/22
03/15/22
04/12/22
05/17/22
05/24/22
07/14/22

     All of these dates are missing critical data that is necessary to understand 
the covid trends that are going on in your Department. A simple breakdown such as 



the following, Total infections, total of vaccinated and total of unvaccinated that 
equal the sum of the total infections.

  It is very hard to follow when you give a number then begin to speak about the 
number of Officers year to date that were infected, then speak about the number of 
double infections. Please stay consistent when you report on Agenda item #1

     I appreciate each and everyone of you taking the time and reading my concerns.

  Whitzel Blauer 


